






 

 

 

November 3, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to certify the continuing collaboration between the Weatherhead 
Initiative on Global History, Harvard University (WIGH), and the Department of 
History, University of Delhi. This partnership has been in place since a 2018 
Memorandum of Understanding was signed by both parties. As per this 
collaboration, the Department of History, University of Delhi, has been the recipient 
of a grant of 8000 euros for conducting activities related to the study and research of 
Global History. 

Please contact me should require further information. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sven Beckert 
Co-chair, Weatherhead Initiative on Global History 
Laird Bell Professor of History 
Harvard University 

 

Weatherhead Center for 
International Affairs at Harvard 
University 
1737 Cambridge Street 
Room K220 
Cambridge, MA 02138 

Melani Cammett 
Email 
mcammett@wcfia.harvard.edu 
Phone +1.617.495.4530 
Fax +1.617.495.8292 
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March 15, 2021 

RE: Project for furthering Research and Teaching on Global History funded by the Global 
History Network, Harvard University, USA 

To Whom it May Concern: 

This note refers to the collaboration between the Department of History, University of 
Delhi and the Global History Network, administered by the Weatherhead Initiative on 
Global History, Harvard University for the furthering of research and pedagogy on 
subjects related to Global History. The funders/funding agency authorize the Head of the 
History Department, Professor Seema Bawa, full liberty to utilize the funds from the 
project without any obligation of the general financial rules/university rules/Government 
of India rules and according to the requirement of the general budgetary agreement 
between the Global History Network, Harvard University and the Department of History, 
University of Delhi. The funds may be utilized until March 31, 2022.  

Sincerely, 

Professor Sven Beckert  
Laird Bell Professor of History 
Weatherhead Initiative on Global History 
Global History Network 
Tel. (617) 495-0697 
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